
Gary Tebbenkamp 
 
Spring greetings to all Studio 55 members! I hope you are all doing well and ready to share your artistic 
talents. Such a season of warmth, sun and blossoms is inspiring.  
The good news is that we have an exhibit scheduled at the Brentwood Library, 2214 S. Brentwood Blvd, 
Springfield, 65804, from Saturday, May 1 through Wednesday, June 30. The disappointing news is that 
this is a small venue capable of displaying about 20-26 small to medium size paintings. The theme is “ A 
New Season of Opportunity “. 
Because of the limitations we will only accept 1-2 paintings or two dimensional artwGorks.  Depending 
on the number of entries, only one entry may be displayed. You will be informed which entries are 
accepted when the number of entries is finalized. Outer dimensions of framed work cannot exceed 20 
inches in width or height. Art entries must either be framed or unframed gallery wrapped canvases with 
all sides finished and staples on the back. Depth: approximately 1.5 inches. All art must have a secure 
hanging wire. No sawtooth hangers will be accepted.  
Please submit the following  standard information about each entry:  

1. Artist name 
2. Phone number 
3. E-mail address 
4. Title of artwork 
5. Outer dimensions (width x height in that order please) 
6. Medium 
7. Price or NFS (No sales transactions are permitted at the library, so contact information is 

necessary for potential purchasers.) 
  
The deadline for submissions is Friday, April 23.  
Drop-off time at the library is 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. on Saturday, May 1. Southwest entry door.  
Pick-up time is 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. on Wednesday, June 30, 2021. 
  
Please contact me if you have further questions. 
Gary Tebbenkamp, Studio 55 Exhibit Committee 
417-234-2868 

  
  
  
  
  

 

 


